
 
 
 

Important 
Dates! 

     CHRISTMAS SING 

December 12, 2024 

7:00 pm 

 

TEAM RETREAT 

January 11, 2025 

9:00 am 

 

MEN’s W2E, #84 

January 16-19, 2025 

 

WOMEN’s W2E, #85 

January 23-26, 2025 

 

POTLUCK 

February 1, 2025 

5:00 pm 

 

  Contact us… 
WEBSITE: 

billingsemmaus.com 
 

EMAIL: 
info@billingsemmaus.com 

 

FACEBOOK: 

Billings “Walk to 

Emmaus” 
 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

P.O. Box 1975 

Billings, MT  59103 

 

           PRAYER                       

        REQUESTS 

jefferyaday@gmail.com 

 

 

SUMMER P

ICNIC

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

SPONSORSHIP is the most important role in the Emmaus community.  God 

passes His love from person to person and as a sponsor you will underline that fact by 
passing on your Emmaus experience to another.  Your aim in sponsorship should not 
be to get all your friends to go or to fix everyone’s problems, but to build up the Body 
of Christ.  Emmaus’ purpose is to bring renewal to Christians so that they will go home 
and bring renewal to their homes, churches and communities. 

 
 

APPLICATIONS for Walk to Emmaus pilgrims and sponsors must be 

completed online.  Go to our website billingsemmaus.com and click on these tabs… 

                                     

Complete the required information and click on “SUBMIT”. 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Becky at 

WTE1982@outlook.com or (406) 672-1194. 

 

 

Have you signed up to participate in the 96-hour PRAYER VIGIL during our 

Walk to Emmaus weekends?  Your prayers will be a wonderful blessing to all the 

participants.  Go to our website, billingsemmaus.com and click on these tabs… 

                                      

You can sign up for ½ hour slots.  Be sure to scroll to the bottom of the page and click 

on “I AM NOT A ROBOT” and “SUBMIT” to save your selections.  You can pray in the 

privacy of your home or wherever you go about your day.   

mailto:WTE1982@outlook.com


God bless our 2025 team members. 

MEN'S TEAM POSITION WOMEN'S TEAM 

Glenn Paulson Lay Director Sherry Dompier 

John Goodheart Vice Lay Director Becky Muller 

Ryan Wittman Assistant Vice Lay Director Bunnie Weickum 

Rich Swartz Board Liaison Laurie Swartz 

Rev. Tim Hathaway Spiritual Director Rev. Tim Hathaway 

Rev. Angie Dornisch Spiritual Director Rev. Angie Dornisch 

Rev. J.D. Shanahan Spiritual Director Rev. J.D. Shanahan 

Jim Berve Table Leader Barb Klang 

Jeff Day Table Leader Brittney Johnson 

Herb Fuerst Table Leader Diane McCoy 

Tim Guenthner Table Leader Janell Kulla 

Josh Kroll Table Leader Janie Erickson 

Dave Legare Table Leader Jennifer Larson 

Bill Morris Table Leader Julie Berve 

Bill Nicholson Table Leader Kate Hoff 

Greg Pedersen Table Leader Kris McFadyean 

Richie Seymour Table Leader Kristin Kulaga 

Logan Schwope Table Leader Lennis Moore 

Mark Thomas Table Leader Mary Krenik 

Bob Wood Table Leader Mary Strauss 

 Table Leader Tracy Neary 

Dave Oltrogge Musician Suzie Garcia 

Clark Marten Musician Carolyn Story 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas! 

END-OF-YEAR GIVING 
As you plan your year-end giving, we ask that you consider a contribution to the Billings 
Walk to Emmaus so potential Pilgrims can share in the same life changing weekend that 
you enjoyed.  Since we are a 501(c)(3) non-profit, all contributions are tax deductible.  
Donations can be mailed to:   Billings Walk to Emmaus, PO Box 1975, Billings, Mt. 59103. 



 


